Legislation on
Native Rights

Legislation concerning -the
definition of Alaskan Natives’
rights will hopefully be intro-
duced within the next two or
three months, said BIA Com-
missioner Robert L.. Bennett.

Bennett gave this informa-
tion to Mary Moses, a dele-
gate from the Alaska Native
Youth Association, at a con-
ference of the National In-
dian Youth Council, Inc., in
Denver, Colorado.

Bennett is attending the
meeting to discuss recent
developments in Indian legis-
lation and policies.



